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Dear Softball Managers, 
 
It’s that time of year again to start thinking about and planning for the upcoming softball season.  Registration begins 
March 5, 2018 at 10:00 AM. Registration Ends March 16, 2018 at 4:00 PM. Spots in each league are limited. All leagues 
are on a first come, first serve basis. If your team played during any previous seasons, this does not guarantee a spot for 
2018. In the event that after March 19, 2018 at 10:00AM spots are left available late registration will take place until 
March 23, 2018 at 10:00 AM. There will be a $25 late fee due at time of registration for any late registration accepted 
(3/19 – 3/23/18). After March 23, 2018 at 10:00 AM no further registration will be accepted. There must be a minimum 
of 4 teams per league for the league to take place. There is a ten team maximum limit for each league. West Seneca 
Youth & Recreation will notify each team by March 30, 2018 if the league will take place or not.  
 

WOOD BAT LEAGUE FEES ARE AS FOLLOWS: 
Co-Ed  Monday $240 
Adult Men’s Wednesday $240 
Slow Pitch Friday  $240 

 

 There is an additional $15.00 fee for each Non-Resident player. 

 Residents must attach a copy of their valid Resident ID Card to the team roster. Resident ID Cards must be valid 
until September of the current year. 

 At time of registration league fees are due and page 3 of the Registration Packet. 

 April 6, 2018 the following items are due: Remaining Paperwork, Non-Resident Fees, Insurance 

 All fees are non-refundable, non-creditable and non-transferable.  

 Teams are also responsible for paying an Umpire Fee at each game, directly to the Umpire. 

 Additional fees are outlined in the West Seneca Youth & Recreation Adult Softball Handbook. 

 A Captains Meeting may be scheduled after registration closes in May. 
 

Registration packets can be found online at www.westseneca.net or can be picked up in our office at 900 Mill Road #211 
West Seneca, NY 14224.  
 
The Registration Packet, Fees and Rulebook were approved at the January 18, 2018 Town Board Meeting. 
 
I appreciate all of your thoughts and concerns. I will do my best to address them accordingly.  Please feel free to contact 
the Recreation Department Office at (716) 674-6086 or by email at recdept1@twsny.org 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
Lauren J. Masset 
Recreation Supervisor  
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